
   
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

    

  River Medway Notice 04 of 2014 

 
 
 

Notice to Mariners Notice 04 of 2014 
Works to Lock Meadow Bridge, Maidstone 
 

Maidstone Borough Council will be undertaking essential works to Lock 
Meadow footbridge in Maidstone. The works will commence on Monday 
22nd April and be completed by Monday 29th April 2014. 

The works will involve hanging some small equipment below the soffit of 
the bridge but will be passable either side with care.  

 
 
Philip Munslow 
Waterways Operations Manager 
25th March 2014 
 
From 1 April 2014 these notices will be sent by email only.  If you currently receive the notices by post, 
please contact rebecca.cox@environment-agency.gov.uk with your email address. 
 
 
Environment Agency 
Allington Lock House, Castle Road, Allington, Kent ME16 0LU 
Tele: 01622 752864 
email: rebecca.cox@environment-agency.gov.uk 


